
Dear Oregon legislature; 

  

Please do not pass this into law as written.  You probably have no idea how many of us with hunting 
dogs who train and trial regularly this would affect.  At least look into both sides of the question before 
passing anything permanently. 

  

Sylvia and Dean Diess 

25911 Crow Road 

Eugene, OR 97402 

 


